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Welcome to the November Newsletter. 

So you think the 2015 JDP is done and dust, wrong, we will still offer support 
and encouragement  

I have so many reasons to be so proud the group we had this year.  For those 
that didn’t stayed back for the presentations, I nearly teared up.  There were 
so very good feedback from event organiser Tony and Track Time 
Motorsport. 

 

Day #4 Modern Regularity final results 

 

Overall winner of the day was Rachael.  The “President's Cup” for the Drive 
of the day would go to young Peter. Tyler also looked smooth and this was 
reflected in his times and consistency. It's amazing to see these youngsters, 
most haven’t driven before improve over the 3 days. All pushed hard and 
even had a few spins, turn 1 was a favourite. 

  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/735458869816970/
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There will be lots events in 2016 to keep you busy.   

Once again, I’m encouraging you to use the club cars for events during 2016.  
All we ask is a small fee or a contribution towards their upkeep.  Once we 
get all the cars back to Lewiston, I will arrange a maintenance day. 

TrackTime Motorsport will be running at least 4 rounds with a Rookie group 
which brings me to some exciting news.  I believe the First Modern 
Regularity on February 21st will be a Rookie round. 

There maybe a 2016 Junior Pentathlon Series to be conducted over five 
disciplines, these being: 

 Motorkhana 

 Hill Climb 

 Circuit Sprint 

 Modern Regularity 

 officiate for 1 day at a State Circuit Racing or Superkart/Mod round. 

Stay tuned for more details 

 

 

Huge thanks to all the helpers to make the 2015 Tarmac JDP so successful, 
Kristen Bailey Michelle Wegener, Richard Bailey, Brendan Wegener, Paul 
Wise, Colin Tucker, Karl Fleming, Sue Glasson and Peter Tann, and all the 
driver trainers. I also need to acknowledge the supporters of the JDP, Dan at 
Sprint Autoparts Edwardstown, Graham at Bob Jane Modbury and Damian 
at Gulley Meat service for the best BBQ sausages. 

In the meantime, have a happy and safe Xmas and New Year. 

 

Cheers,  

Darren 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/kristen.bailey.7106
https://www.facebook.com/michelle.wegener01
https://www.facebook.com/ozhood
https://www.facebook.com/brendan.wegener
https://www.facebook.com/paul.wise.1276
https://www.facebook.com/paul.wise.1276
https://www.facebook.com/peter.tann.75

